


Loss of control in flight continues to be the
leading cause of fatal general aviation accidents
in the United States and commercial aviation
worldwide. As a result, the prevention of loss of
control in flight in general aviation has been
retained on the National Transportation Safety
Board’s (NTSB) Most Wanted List of Safety
Improvements for 2017. With the release of the
Private Pilot — Airplane ACS in June 2016, the
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) revised the
slow flight evaluation standard to reflect
maneuvering without a stall warning (e.g., aircraft
buffet, stall horn, etc.).

Download the attached Safety Alert for
Operators 160101 - and bring it with you. We will
discuss how best to prepare for the Stalls portion
of the new Private Pilot Practical Test.

Directions: From Randle Road, turn East on Algonquin Road

(Rt 62), turn North on Pyott
Road, turn left at airport sign, building on right.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



